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PRESS RELEASE 
(Immediate 28/1/16)
New Venue: 2016 National Honey Show

We’re pleased to announce this year’s 
National Honey Show will take place at
Sandown Park Racecourse, Esher, Surrey, KT10 9AJ
on Thursday 27th, Friday 28th and Saturday 29th October 2016

The culmination of the beekeeping year, The National Honey Show, has grown in size and scope since its inception early last century.  
This year’s, the 85th National Honey Show is to be held at Sandown Park Racecourse in Esher, Surrey, with even greater than usual competitive exhibits, lectures, workshops, educational and trade stands.
We are also pleased to announce that the videos of last year (2015)’s prestigious lectures, together with those from the previous two years, are now available for all to view on the National Honey Show YouTube Channel.

 National Honey Show Chairman Bob Maurer says: 
“ We’ve had some superb venues over the years, which have contributed to the atmosphere and success of the show.  As a result the show has continually grown, and we’re delighted to be holding the next show at Sandown Park where we will have much more space for our many activities, all under one roof. "

[Ends]

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION AND INTERVIEWS PLEASE CONTACT 
Bob Maurer,  National Honey Show Chairman    +44 (0)7740 707500  
Email: bob@maurer.uk.com               www.honeyshow.co.uk
